E Outlook

435 St. Andrews Dr. Dock Hearing - Continuance Request

From Heather Borsh <heather@speeler.com>
Date Wed 10/30/2024 12:40 PM

To  Ashley Bernal <abernal@townofbelleair.net>; Jeff Patterson <Jeff@speeler.com>; Doug Speeler
<doug@speeler.com>

Cc  Tomasz Moritz <t.moritz2410@gmail.com>; Leslaw.moritz@gmail.com <leslaw.moritz@gmail.com>;
jacekweinheimer@gmail.com <jacekweinheimer@gmail.com>

Ashley,
Good afternoon.

Thank you for all of your time meeting with us and going over everything related to the variance request
hearing at 435 St. Andrews Dr. We really do appreciate the time that you have, and continue to, put into
this.

We would like to humbly request a continuance of our hearing to the December hearing date so that
both parties can look into a few more aspects of this application.

Please let me know if you have any questions or need anything else from us.
Thank you,

Heather

Heather Borsh
Speeler Foundations, Inc.

6111 142" Ave. N.
Clearwater, FL. 33760
727-535-5735
727-535-6041(Fax)



